
 

   
 

 
 
 
23 April 2024 
 
Dear Families  
 

Whole School Culture Day - Friday 3 May 2024 
 
We are delighted to announce that Dixons City Academy will be hosting a whole school Culture Day on Friday 3 May 2024.  
This day will be a celebration of the rich variety of cultures that make up our vibrant community. 
 
On this special day, students will have the opportunity to come to school dressed in attire that represents their unique cultural 
heritage.  It's a chance for us to showcase the diversity that exists within our academy and to celebrate our differences. 
 
Our dedicated student ambassadors will be launching the Culture Day to all students during Morning Meetings on Friday 26 
April 2024.  They will share information and ideas to inspire fellow students to embrace and appreciate the various cultures 
represented within our school community. 
 
We encourage students to express themselves through their chosen attire, while ensuring that clothing and footwear are 
appropriate for a full day of school activities.  It's essential that outfits do not hinder their participation in lessons or impede 
their safe movement around the academy.  It is also important on the day that students do not bring flags into the Academy 
on Culture Day and these should not be worn as items of clothing. 
 
As part of our commitment to supporting both our local community and our students, we will be kindly asking for a voluntary 
donation of £1.00 from each student on the day.  These donations will be collected by their form tutors during Morning 
Meeting.  We will be donating 50% of the funds raised to a local food bank, contributing to the well-being of our wider 
community.  The remaining 50% will be allocated to support the Year 11 Prom, ensuring that our Year 11 students have a 
memorable and enjoyable end to their academic journey. 
 
Culture Day promises to be an exciting and joyful occasion for all our students.  Our aim is for every student to feel a sense of 
pride and respect for their own culture, while also appreciating and acknowledging the cultures of their peers. 
 
We look forward to celebrating our diversity together as a school community on Friday 3 May 2024.  Thank you for your 
continued support and participation in making Dixons City Academy a place where every culture is valued and celebrated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J Yale 
Assistant Principal 
 


